October 16, 1964

Mr. Sid Scarborough
City of Atlanta - Fulton County

Recreational Authority
5th Floor, 70 Fairlie Street, N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Sid;

I am passing along a letter which I have received
recommending Scotty Sanford.

I would appreciate any consideration you may be
able to give this young man.

Sincerely yours,

Ivan Allen, Jr.,
Mayor
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CC: Mrs. Matie Kendrick
Enclosure
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